License No. 04-21032-01

Plant Inspection Company

22903 Atherton Street
fayward, California 94541

Attention: Mr. Troy J. McCormick
President

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 15, 1982 informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct items which we brought to your attention in our
letter dated July 15, 1982. Your corrective actions will be verified during
our next inspection,

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely

Herbert £. Book, Chief
Radiological Safety Branch




